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Date: 4/25/2024 

PHC Medi-Cal 

Important Provider Notice: 483 
 

Subject: Code Changes - Effective for Service Dates on and after 1/1/2024 

This is to inform providers and their billing staff that the following code changes have been implemented by 
Partnership HealthPlan of California (Partnership).  

Effective for dates of service on and after 1/1/2024: 

Procedure codes J0402, J0576, J2679, and J2799 have been carved out of PHC’s financial responsibility.  
Please bill the State for these codes. 

Procedure codes C9163, C9165, J9072, J9286, J9321, C9159 and J0873 require a Treatment Authorization 
Request (TAR). 

PHC will follow State TAR requirements for procedure codes A6521, A6523, A6525, A6527, A6529, A6553, 
A6555 – A6565, A6567, A6569, A6573 – A6574, A6576, A6577, A6579, A6580, A6610 and L5926. 

Procedure codes 92972, 93584 – 93588, 81457 – 81459, 81462 and 82166 will NOT require a TAR. 

Procedure code S0171 has been terminated. 

Effective for dates of service on and after 1/2/2024: 

Procedure code G0011 is now a valid code. 

Procedure codes J0750, J0751 and J0799 have been carved out of Partnership’s financial responsibility.  Please 
bill the State for these codes. 

 
For further information regarding this process, please contact the Partnership Claims Department at (707) 863-
4130. 
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